**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Per-Home Limit on Foster Animals

Good afternoon. I understand this is the address for the subject concern.

Words fail me in terms of expressing how disappointed I am with elected officials who find it necessary to consider this issue. I understand there are probably isolated cases of concern, but to consider a blanket change that will affect everyone, this is unnecessary and a waste of time. I'm sure there are procedures in place to deal with problem situations. People should use them. There are other more significant issues you should deal with, I'm certain.

We currently have five cats, the maximum allowed in condominiums. All are properly licensed, have their shots and never go outside. They are not a problem to anyone. I hope if you decide to carry on and make a change, you include some kind of grandfather clause to protect current situations of no issue.

Should a change be made and someone is sent to our place to relieve us of one or more of our animals, they should bring help. My wife is very close to her "babies" and quite capable, if provoked:)

Have a good, safe day.

Peter Armstrong